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I’ve extolled the virtues of the National Arbor Day Foundation before, and they do great things for the 
environment through their programs that promote and establish trees in various locales throughout the 
U.S. and the World. In my view, anyone who is interested in planting and caring for trees should be a 
member and/or otherwise support the Foundation. Check it out at arborday.org. 
A member of the Foundation receives various benefits and opportunities to gain knowledge about tree 
planting and care including Tree City USA Bulletins. An example of the information contained in these 
bulletins is excerpted below. This is a good example of the types of tips that are contained in the bulletins; 
plus, there are other tips, guidance, recommendations, etc. presented in more detail (in some cases) that 
you can use to help manage your landscape and/or individual trees. 

 
 


